
As you will be aware, work has been underway at Hill House to convert the building 
into residential use, to re-clad the building and to extend the height of the tower by 
two fl oors following receiving planning permission from Islington Council. 
 
We have been working hard over the past few months to progress our plans for 
the redevelopment of the rest of the site including improving the public realm, 
delivering new homes to the rear of the site, providing new retail spaces and 
improving the area along Highgate Hill.  

consult@hillhouse-archway.com 

@hillhousearch /FADSHub

HILL HOUSE ● ARCHWAY
CONSULTATION EVENT
3.30 - 7.30pm on Friday 17th June and 11am - 2pm on Saturday 18th June 



HILL HOUSE ● ARCHWAY

At the consultation event on 17th and 18th June, which on the Saturday will 
coincide with the Archway Summer Festival, we will provide an overview of our 
plans and would welcome your feedback. 
 

CONSULTATION EVENT
3.30 - 7.30pm on Friday 17th June and 11am - 2pm on Saturday 18th June 

For more information on giving your views please contact Melanie Pope
at Connect Communications via hillhouse@connectpa.co.uk

www.hillhouse-archway.com

How to find us
 
The consultation event 
will take place at former 
Cheque Converters 
shop at the far end of 
the Mall. 

We look forward to 
meeting and talking with 
you again!

this way to the 
consultation 

event


